
Church Safety Policy Refresh 

Dear [Congregation/Staff/Volunteers], 

As part of our commitment to ensuring a safe and welcoming environment for everyone at 

[Church Name], we are pleased to announce a refresh of our Church Safety Policy. Your safety 

and well-being are our top priority, and we are continuously working to improve our practices. 

The updated policy includes: 

• Enhanced safety training for all staff and volunteers. 

• Clearer guidelines for reporting incidents. 

• Updated emergency response procedures. 

• Regular safety drills and audits. 

We invite you to review the complete updated policy attached herein and to provide your 

feedback. Your input is invaluable in helping us create a safer church community. 

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to the safety of our members. 

In Christ, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


